
CS/SB 1510 — Department of Citrus 
by General Government Appropriations Committee and Senator Baker 

This bill revises the location of the executive offices of the Department of Citrus.  The 

2009-2010 General Appropriations Act directed the department to relocate its executive office 

from Lakeland, Florida, to the Bob Crawford Building in Bartow, Florida.  This relocation 

occurred in February, 2010. 

If approved by the Governor, these provisions take effect July 1, 2010. 

Vote:  Senate 38-0; House 116-0 

 


